March's Guiding Principle is..."Trustworthy/Honesty"



4

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This semester's last "Explore and Grow" class will take place on Wednesday, March 29th. A huge thank you is extended to Mrs. Maura Przybylek for coordinating the program! Special thanks, too, to all of the parents, teachers, students, and grandparents who step forward to make this program possible. Our children really benefit from taking part in classes that open their minds to new ideas and activities. A job well done everyone!

Our K-2 students are looking forward to Theatreworks arrival at school on Monday, <u>March 27th</u>.

They will join their <u>K-2</u> peers from all of our Elementary Schools for a live theater performance of "<u>Pete the Cat</u>." This experience is provided through the collaborative efforts of all of our schools' PTO's. Thank you for supporting the dramatic arts in our schools!

Genet's <u>Annual Lip Sync</u> show is heading our way on Friday, <u>March 31st</u> at <u>6:30 PM</u>. This is always a fun evening, with a few surprises in store, I am sure! I look forward to seeing you there!

Superintendent of Schools, <u>Jeffrey Simons</u>, will be attending the <u>April 3rd PTO Meeting</u> to present an overview of the <u>2017-2018 School Budget</u> and Proposed Capital Project for the EGCSD. Please mark your calendars now and plan on joining us for that informative meeting.

Looking forward to Spring!

Best regards,

Ana Yeomans

FOR YOUR CALENDAR...

Theatreworks¹ "<u>Pete the Cat</u>" on Monday₁ <u>March 27</u> for Grades K-2.



NYS ELA Assessments
March 28, 29, 30
Morning only
Grades 3, 4, 5

2017-2018 School Budget Workshop, Wednesday, March 29, 7:00 PM, Genet Auditorium

Morning Program
Friday, March 31st
9:00 AM, Auditorium.

Lip Sync Friday, March 31st 6:30 PM, Auditorium

Spring Picture Day, April 5th

Genet Elementary School
29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY 12061
(518) 207-2680

www.egcsd.org

3/24/17